
From: Linda F Wade [mailto:lindafwade@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 2:44 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please Stop Northern Pass 
 
Linda F Wade 
1 Black Forest Road 
North Hampton, NH 03862 
 
December 22, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe: 
 
I oppose Northern Pass for various reasons: 
 
1) The benefit to New Hampshire would be minuscule. 
 
2) Consumers would be forced to foot the bill for burying the line from Canada through the US states. 
 
Please refer to Judy's Blog where she details the problems with the Northern Pass.  I agree with 
everything she writes, and I couldn't reiterate it any better than she has. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Linda F Wade 
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